
 

 

 

 

 

15 February 2022 

Dear Deputy Ministers, 

Your letter of 25 November 2021 in relation to the review of the Memorandum of Understanding 

(MOU) between the UK Government, the Welsh Government, Senedd Cymru and Ofcom was passed 

on to the Committee by the Llywydd.  

The draft MOU was considered by the Committee on 3 February. Members of the Committee raised 

no concerns about the contents of the MOU. 

I am grateful to you for ensuring that the Committee has had an opportunity to comment on the 

draft MOU. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Llyr Gruffydd MS,  

Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee 
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Dawn Bowden MS 

Deputy Minister for Arts and Sport, and Chief Whip 

 

Lee Waters MS 

Deputy Minister for Climate Change 
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